
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR BIDS 
CITY OF ST. ANN 

Street Sweeper Debris Removal 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of St. Ann is requesting bids for the hauling and disposing of street 

sweeper debris.  Bid packets may be picked up at St. Ann City Hall, 10405 St. Charles Rock Road, weekdays 

between the hours of 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM. Sealed bids are to be hand delivered to the Director of Public 

Services by 4:30 PM, Friday February 10, 2016. 

Questions may be directed to Shawn Seymour, Director of Public Services, 314-427-8009 or 

sseymour@stannmo.org.   
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